Nord Country School Newsletter

May 9, 2016

Kathy Dahlgren, Principal

Stephanie Hammons, Office Manager

Book Fair

May 16-19, 2016

Need parent volunteers, please
stop by the office to sign up.

This is a great way to
help your student(s) read
through the summer.

ODEN HOUSE

May 18, 2016 @ 6:00 PM Please join us for a wonderful evening of violin music, singing and art show. Classrooms will be open for visitation.

Golden Ticket Winners:

4/29/16-Joel Shook, Caden Aldridge, Ethan Converse, Colton Haggerty, Matthew Finlan, Lennon Haggerty, David Elliott, Corwyn Roberson, Travis DeWaide, Lisette Carrillo, Haley Brown

Teacher/Staff Golden Ticket Winners:

5/06/16-Mr. Meza, Ms. Brunelle, Mrs. Miller, Ms. Debbie, Mrs. Hammons, Mark, Mrs. DuVal, Mrs. Sterling, Ms. Orchid, Mrs. Hill

COME VOTE!!!!

Stop by the office and vote for your parent representatives who are running for the Nord Country School Board. They are: Kristy Dailey, Kristin Staup and Jillian Damon.

Calendar:

May 10-13: 7th grade Ashland OR Trip

May 16-19: Book Fair

May 17: Chess Club

May 18: Open House

May 19: 3rd grade Field Trip

May 20: Kindergarten Round

Up

May 24: Minimum Day

May 25: PE Day K-3rd

May 26: PE Day 4th-7th

May 30: No School Memorial

Day

June 1: Water Fun Day

June 2: Last day of school

Minimum Day

Chico State Youth Basketball Camp

Camp #1: June 20–23 Camp #2: July 18–21 Wildcat Program is designed for boys and girls ages 5–7 and 8–13.

Introduces basic skills as well as basketball fundamentals. Questions? Lucas Gabriel Phone:

(520) 906-3782 Email: lwgabriel@csuchico.edu

Don't forget to return all library books by May 20th.

The school year is coming to an end, please check out our lost and found. There are a lot of sweatshirts and coats. If not claimed by June 2, items will be donated.